Virginia Davis

The Proposed Draft Regulations Addressing Hydraulic Fracturing regulations don't protect ALL
communities and need to be amended. As written, they continue to allow for the exportation of
water from the Basin to fracking elsewhere and the importation of wastewater into the Basin for
treatment. This is unacceptable so you must amend the Regulations to ensure all fracking is banned
from the Basin.



